Stage 3 reopening.

We are looking forward to your visiting
our tasting room.

Stage 3 is here! As we to accommodate social distancing, we
thought we should share our plan. This way, we will ensure that
you, our guest and our staff stay healthy and enjoy our time
together.

Please wear a mask. You can take it off while you taste each wine, but please wear it for the
remainder of your visit.

Please remember your proof of age.

Reservations would be appreciated. 716-778-7001. Last minute visit? Call from the
parking lot. We can tell you if there will be a wait.

Group size will be limited to six. That is the number of people who fit at our tasting
stations. If you have more people, you will be split into smaller groups if we can accommodate
you.

We will clean and sanitize each station after each use. Please be patient while we do a thorough
job.

Our social distancing markers at the entrance of the winery are wine barrels. Feel free
to stand on them as you wait your turn to check in. Our stand is in the same place.

When you check in, you'll be given a choice: Our $5 tasting will include 4 one ounce
plastic cups. Take your receipt to your assigned tasting station and trade it for the cups. Our $8
tasting includes the same 4 tastings plus your keepsake wine glass.

You will be assigned a tasting station. Current guidelines state that when seated you
may remove your mask. During the week, the Chapel/Dining room is set with 6 tasting
stations. We have measured the tables to be at least 6 feet apart. You can sit and relax while you
enjoy the tastings. On weekends, weather permitting, we will have the option of outside venues
as we have done for the past two weeks.

Prewrapped crackers will be available. Your server can give them to you using tongs.

While we will no longer have self-service water and coffee or iced tea, we will be happy
to serve your designated driver.

Please help us by depositing your used cups in the trash cans throughout the winery.

If you have a fever, cough or other symptoms. Please pick another day to visit.

All of this is new for us. We may have to revise these as time goes on. After you visit, if you see
ways we could improve, please email Margo at Margo@MarjimManor.com.

We look forward to your visit.
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